McClenagan, Laura

From: gaylembear1@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 9:51 AM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: RECORD 1D 16754 PARCEL 505-151-006

Sent from Mail for Windows

Humboldt County Planning Commission

| definetly approve of the AT&T Cell Tower being 120 FT. tall.
Thanks

Gayle Bear



